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ICI Global Comment Letter on Proposed
Revisions to the FSB’s 2017 Policy
Recommendations
On September 2, 2023, ICI Global filed comments with the Financial Stability Board (FSB)
and the International Organization of Securities Commissions (IOSCO) regarding their
recent Consultations on liquidity risk management in open-ended funds (OEFs).

Read more in the comment letter.
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